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REQUEST FOR CERTIFICATION OF PENDING REPATRIATION CASE

TO: ALL LICENSED RECRUITMENT AGENCIES

Licensed Recruitment Agencies (LRAs) shall submit the request for the issuance
of the Certification regarding pending repatriation cases directly to the
Repatriation Unit for the purpose of renewal of license or opening of a branch
office.

Letter-request for the Certification of repatriation cases shall only be sent through
e-mail at repatriation@poea.gov.ph. The purpose of the request for Certification
must be indicated in the request. Follow-up of the request may be done through
landline 8723-65-05.

The signed Certificate shall be picked up by the authorized representative of the
LRA at the Repatriation Unit.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

RNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator
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